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Dear Parents, 

 

As this school year comes to an end, I want to 

express my sincere gratitude for your support 

through the year.  Your support and partnership 

has been such a gift and has allowed us to complete 

these 180 days successfully.   

 

A special thank you is extended to our volunteers 

who have devoted countless hours in support of our 

school.  No service has gone unnoticed and it has 

been greatly appreciated.   

 

To those families moving and to our graduating 

families, thank you for your time and contributions 

to Good Shepherd Catholic School. 

 

Thank you to all of our families for entrusting your 

children to us.  I hope you and your family have a 

safe and restful summer break. 

 

God bless, 

Mrs. Kristen Girten 

 

 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

 

If you are interested in ordering a school supply kit 

for next year, please see the attached flyer for more 

information.  The deadline for ordering is May 22, 

2022. The updated supply lists can be found on the 

school website at:  

https://goodshepherdrams.org/parent-

information/back-to-school/ 

 

 

FACTS Incidental Billing 

 

All incidental billing balances on FACTS, which 

includes GAP & Field Trip Fees, must be paid in 

full no later than Tuesday, May 31. Please contact 

Dianne at the church office at 477-5405 if you have 

any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

TO OUR 

8th GRADE GRADUATES! 

 

WE WILL MISS YOU! 

 

 
 

 

WELL WISHES 

 

The GSCS Community would like to wish the best 

of luck to Ms. Meredith Daunhauer.  She will be 

getting married in June and moving to Owensboro.   

 

We also wish the best of luck to Mrs. Jennifer Folz 

who will be moving to Mater Dei for next school 

year.   

 

We also say goodbye to Jen Blackburn and Angee 

Scheberle.   

 

Thank you to these ladies for your service to the 

Good Shepherd Community.   

 

 

 

SURVEYS 

 

You should have received an email this week with a 

link to a survey.  This is a school culture survey 

that is part of our Bullying Prevention Program.  

Your input is very important to us.  Please try to 

complete the survey before the end of the school 

year.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

SUMMER CONTACT 

 

If your phone number or email changes over the 

summer, please email Mrs. Girten at 

kgirten@evdio.org.   
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